
 

 

 

Northamptonshire Police and Crime Commission 
 

Freedom of Information Act 

Request Response 

No. 002734/14 

 

Question 

 

I am writing to you to request some information under the Freedom of 

Information Act:  

 

1) What was the cost of the Office of Police and Crime Commissioner in your 

police force area for the financial years 12/13 and 13/14? 

 

 

Answer 

 

I have been asked to respond on behalf of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner; 

  

The information you require can be found using the following link; 

  

http://www.northantspcc.org.uk/#!/Transparency 
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